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Alternative options 

1 There are no alternative options to the recommendation; the constitution makes provision 
for motions on notice to be debated and decided by Council. 

Reasons for recommendations 

2 To comply with the provisions of the constitution.  

Key considerations 

3 The constitution provides that members of Council may submit written notice of motions 
for debate at Council.  A motion must be signed by at least one member and submitted 
not later than midday on the seventh working day before the date of the meeting. 

4 Motions must be about matters for which the council has a responsibility or which affect 
the area. 

5 Motions for which notice has been given will be listed on the agenda in the order in which 
notice was received, to a maximum of three, unless the member giving notice states, in 

Classification  

Open 

Key decision  

This is not an executive decision.  

Wards affected 

Countywide  

Purpose 

To consider motions received on notice. 

Recommendation 

THAT:  the motions as listed at paragraph 7 are debated and determined by Council. 
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writing, that they propose to move it to a later meeting or withdraw it. motions exceeding 
three are not listed on the agenda and will be held over for listing on the agenda for the 
next meeting in the order they were received. 

6 A maximum of 1½ hours will be allocated for dealing with notices of motion but that time 
may be extended at the discretion of the chairman. 

7 Two notices of motion have been received and are set out below: 

 
Motion 1 – Recognition for the canary girls in the munitions factories in Rotherwas in the 
world wars. 

 (Proposed by Councillor SD Williams)  
 
This council recognises the significant contribution made during the first and second 

World wars by the canary girls in the munitions factories in Rotherwas and asks the  

Executive to consider erecting a plaque in Rotherwas  to recognise their national role 

and sacrifices made in the war effort and to honour and remember their important work 

in the county.  

 

Motion 2 - Hereford eastern river crossing and link road 

 

(Proposed by Cllr J F Kenyon) 

 

That this Council, recognising the majority support of Hereford City Council, requests 

the Executive: 

 

a) To consider the proposal for a  ~ £30 million Hereford eastern river crossing and 

link road from the B4399 (Rotherwas) to the A438 (Tupsley). 

 

b) To consider bringing forward the proposal to the Board of the Marches LEP with 

a view to it being included in the LEP’s funding bids to government. 

 

Community impact 

8 None arising from the recommendation; if any motions results in a request that the 
executive (cabinet) take some action the implications of such action will inform any 
decision by cabinet.   

Equality duty 

9 None arising from the recommendation; if any motions results in a request that the 
executive (cabinet) take some action the implications of such action will inform any 
decision by cabinet 

Financial implications 

10 None arising from the recommendation; if any motions results in a request that the 
executive (cabinet) take some action the implications of such action will inform any 
decision by cabinet. 
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Legal implications 

11 None arising from the recommendation; if any motions results in a request that the 
executive (cabinet) take some action the implications of such action will inform any 
decision by cabinet. 

Risk management 

12 None arising from the recommendation; if any motions results in a request that the 
executive (cabinet) take some action the risks associated with such action will inform any 
decision by cabinet. 

Consultees 

13 None.  

Appendices 

None.  

Background papers 

 None identified. 

 


